Antoinette Pancaro
ﬂ

From: Andrew Leary <aleary@nsvfc.org>

Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 2:50 AM

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: NSVFC Company Meeting Approved Minutes for January, 2023
Attachments: Regular Company Meeting 11 January 2023 Town Portion.pdf

; -Caution: This is an external email and may have suspicious subject or content. Please avoid clicking links or
. attachments if you do not know the sender. When in doubt, contact your IT Manager.

Attached please find the approved minutes for the January, 2023 Regular Meeting of the North Stonington Volunteer
Fire Company, Inc.

These minutes were approved at the March, 2023 Special Company Meeting. The February, 2023 Regular Company
Meeting was cancelled due to lack of a quorum.

Respectfully submitted,

Andrew J. Leary
Secretary, NSVFC

**This email originated outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments if you do not recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.**
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